
ALL BOOSTER CLUBS MUST HAVE AT LEAST 1 PARENT
MEETING PRIOR TO YOUR NEW YEAR.

GENERAL TALKING POINTS

Discuss all things that are included in your ask/donation.

       (ie/uniforms, transportation, coaches stipends, equipment, travel, etc.)

Review your budget and provide copies to any parent who requests.

Read the MBX document/description included in this binder.

Review fundraising for the year.

Inform parents that Venmo MAY NOT BE USED for any booster event or

merchandise sales.

       (ie/hometown fair, spirit items, senior night meals, banquet tickets, etc.)

FUNDRAISING TALKING POINTS

All booster fundraisers must be approved by MBX. There is a set protocol for all

booster-related fundraising efforts. This includes parent parties and events,

merchandise and spirit item sales, giving campaigns, etc.

If a booster parent has a fundraising idea, make sure they contact the designated

person on your board. It is that individual’s responsibility to reach out to MBX for

approval before proceeding.

Parental funding support is limited, so MBX has implemented guidelines to ensure

that we don't overburden our Costa parents with excessive fundraising efforts.

Discuss all fundraisers that your club has planned for the 2025-2026 school year.

This includes your MBX approved Exclusive Fundraisers.

MBX BOOSTER PARENT
MEETING TALKING POINTS


